
October 5, 2020 
 

ATTN: All Students 

Influenza Vaccination 
 
 

Influenza vaccination is an effective way to reduce your risk of 

catching influenza, and prevent severe symptoms if you do catch it. 

Due to the double threat posed by COVID-19 and influenza during this 

year's flu season, winter influenza vaccinations will begin on October 

26 (Mon.). (Excludes persons age 65 or older, and some between the 

ages of 60 and 65.) Please consider getting vaccinated. You can find 

more information on influenza vaccination on the below website. 

Those who wish to be vaccinated should contact their local clinic by 

telephone. (Do NOT call the Student Health Care Center about 

vaccination.) 

Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare Influenza FAQ:  

URL:https://www.mhlw.go.jp/bunya/kenkou/kekkaku-kansenshou01/qa.html 
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